
April 12, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

RE:  FCC ID# HCQ3B6ABB

Gentlemen:

We are submitting our ABB Transmitter for certification.  This unit has been tested and
complies with FCC Part 15 electromagnetic emission requirements for Unintentional
Radiators.  If there are any questions regarding this application, please call Inovonics at
303-939-9336.
Additionally, $1075.00 will be paid by credit card to cover fees for this application and
for Confidential handling of selected portions of the application as required.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Hume
President

DJH/mlb


